



Scoil Mhuire, Leixlip

Board of Management Tuesday 6th February 2018 Agreed Report

- The Board discussed staffing for the 2018-1019 school year.
- There are new guidelines for Child Protection as outlined in the 'Child Protection Procedures for Primary and Post Primary Schools 2017'. Board members will attend training on the 28th of February.
- During the school year glass panels were inserted into the doors of the two offices, all the doors in Room 7 and the Sensory Room. As a trial, glass panels were also inserted into two of the downstairs classrooms. The Board has agreed to purchase these glass panes for the remaining 10 mainstream classrooms.
- The school Health & Safety Committee will have its second meeting before the Easter holidays.
- The next Board of Management meeting will be held on the 20th of March.